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Friday, March 10, 2017

March 16
•	Open House
March 17
•	K-12 Jean Day
•	7-12 Pizza Day
March 18
•	Math Competition
March 22
•	Band Meeting
March 23
•	Jr. High Math Club
March 30
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen
March 31
•	Deadline for free 
   Enrollment
April 1
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen 
April 13
•	Shadow Day     

Summer Camp at FCA

Congrats to Scholarship Winners

School age summer camp is  returning this summer!  
Please email Karen Burcham at kburcham@fcaknights.us if 
you are in need of school age care for the summer. 

June 12-June 16 at FCA

2017-2018
ENROLLMENT
going on now!

March 13-14
•	3rd Grade
March 21
•	11th Grade ACT
March 22-23
•	9th-10th Grade
April 3-11
•	K-10th Grade

Re-enroll Online
Current FCA families have received their re-enrollment 
letter with instructions.  If you enroll after March 31st, 
then the enrollment fee of $200 per student ($300 max per 
family) will apply.  So make sure you take advantage of this 
great incentive and it will assist us with planning the coming 
school year.

March 17
Day

Jean

MATH
COMPETITION

Email Matt Tobin

Registration deadline:
TOMORROW

to register!

Please note the scheduled standardized testing dates on the 
left side of the Knights' News. ​ Because we want your child 
to do their very best, we ask that students arrive on time to 
school having had a good breakfast.  If at all possible, please 
try to refrain from scheduling appointments on these dates.

Standardized Testing

FCA’s School Drama

County-Wide Math Competition 
The math competition will be taking place Saturday, 
March 18 at FCA.  Contact Matt Tobin by Saturday, 
March 11th  at 17mtobin@fcaknights.us if you would like 
your child to participate!

Thanks to the National Inventors Hall of Fame and AEP, 
five students were awarded $100 scholarships to attend 
Camp Invention!  Congratulations to  Hudson Harper 
(4th), Megan Mahoney (1st), Jocelyn Gribben (2nd), Caleb 
Gartshore (3rd) and Regan Seaman, the grandchild of Mrs. 
Seaman (FCA HS teacher)!

This year, FCA will be presenting Cheaper by the Dozen. 
This play is set in 1925 and focuses on the patriarch of the 
Gilbreth family who is a time and motion expert.  This 
means he specializes in helping his 12 children find the 
most efficient way to get things done.  The show will leave 
you laughing about simpler times!  Performances will take 
place on Thursday, March 30th and Saturday, April 1st.  
Tickets are $5 for General Admission.  Tickets may be 
purchased on the school website or at Door B.  Doors open 
at 6:30 p.m. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SPRING FORWARD SATURDAY NIGHT!

Two Nights

Tickets online

March April

2017 2017
30 01

or at Door B


